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use electricity of between $300 and $350 per month. 
.This calculation does . not include sophisticated 
exhibitry, restaurants or elaborate heating and 
.ventilation systems. Electricity and gas will be 
billed based upon individual consumption. 

(e) 	(i) Warehouse Supply Services  

Our warehouse is fully stocked with an assortment 
of hardware and janitorial supplies. 

(ii) Pricing  

Supplies will be issued at cost plus an 
administrative fee of 15%. Each Participant's cost 
will depend on their individual requirements. 

(f) 	(i) Commissary Services  

Our internationally trained chef and his staff will 
be available to prepare menu items for those 
Participants operating restaurants on site. Our 
modern industrial kitchen does, however, have 
certain capacity limitations and requests for this 
service will be accommodated on a "first come, 
first serve" basis. 

(ii) Catering.Services  

Expo 86 has established a quality Catering Depart-
ment that can accommodate all of the Participant's 
catering requirements, from a formal sit down 
dinner to a light lunch for a business meeting. 

(iii) Pricing  

Pricing will be based upon the Participant's menu 
requirements. 

(g) 	(i) Garbage Compactors and Refuse Transfer Carts  

Expo will make garbage compactors and refuse 
transfer carts available to all Participants. 
Waste disposal, once the garbage has been moved to 
a central locatiàn, will be provided free of 
charge. Participants are reminded that it is their 
responsibilitv to have a concrete slab installed 
adjacent to their pavilion should they require a 
compactor and PACO should be consulted as to the 
requirements for the slab. 
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